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December 30, 199]

Idaho Secretary of State /% C@ﬂ}: 95 3 5 5

Room 203, Statehouse
Boise, ID 83720

Dear Marilyn Richards,

On April 18th 1991 your office sent us a notice of correction regarding our
application for incorporation. (See attached sheet)

In accordance with your request, I have listed the original board and officers
of the Treasure Valley Master Plumbérs Association. Please included this in
our file,

President: Dennis Butterfield 2833 Autumn WAy, Meridian ID
President Elect: Joe Carlenon 3721 N. Tumbleweed Place, Boise, ID
Secretary: Charles Parks 11567 Lake Shore Drive, Nampa ID
Treasurer: Craig Lacy 11458 W. Alejandro, Boise 1D

Board Members: Ken Calkins 4042 N. Buckboard Wy, Boise.ID
Ed Howland 11022 W, Camas Boise.ID
Milford Terrell 4810 Lake Shore Place, Boise ID
David T. Smith 9730 Halstead Place Boise 1ID
Hans Vandenbrink 3915 S, Kimball Ave, Caldwell ID
Gilbert Pond 5507 El Gato Lane, Meridian ID

Sincerely,

Dennis Butterfield a
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